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iMr. James G. Keppler "
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Regional Administrator, Region III
Office of Inspection and Enforcement o#4 31

-

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission M
799 Roosevelt Road Mrh
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

RE: Perry Nuclear Power Plant
Docket Nos. 50-440; 50-441
Topaz Class 1E Inverters
RDC [120(84)]

Dear Mr. Keppler:

The purpose of this letter is to withdraw our final report issued November 28,
1984, concerning Class 1E inverters manufactured by Topaz and utilized in
various control panels supplied to Perry by General Electric. Following the
issuance of the original report, additional information concerning the Tap,-
inverters became available. Implementation of the corrective action ident Mied
in our November report has been delayed pending evaluation of the additioual
information. The next report concerning the Topaz inverters will be issued by
February 8, 1984

Please call if there are any additional questions.

Sincerely,

'

urray R. Edelman
Vice President
Nuclear Group

MRE:pab

cc: Mr. J. A. Grobe U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
USNRC, Site Office c/o Document Management Branch

Washington, D.C. 20555
Mr. D. E. Keating '

USNRC, Site Office Records Center, SEE-IN
Institute of Nuclear Power Operations

Director 1100 circle 75 Parkway, Suite 1500
Office of Inspection and Enforcement Atlanta, Georgia 30339
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
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